
Web and Facebook Photo Permission 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
A Child’s First Steps Preschool has a Web site.  The site name is 
achildsfirststepspreschool.com, and a Facebook page.   We will be using photo’s 
from the classroom, fieldtrips etc. on the Web/Facebook pages.  In order for us to 
use a photo of your child/children or a photo with your child/children in it, we need 
your permission.  There will be photos only.  Children names or other information 
regarding any of the children will never be used on the Web page.  Captions will be 
used on our Facebook page.  The photos may be used for a short period of time or 
an extended period of time depending on the updating of the Web/Facebook pages.  
Below please indicate with an X on the appropriate line whether or not we have 
your permission to use your child/children’s photo on our Web and Facebook pages. 
 
 
 
___      I grant permission for A Child’s First Steps Preschool to use photos of my 
Child/Children on the Web site. 
 
Child/Children’s Name:______________________________________Class________ 
 
Dieringer_____________  Lakeland____________  
 
Parent/Guardian Name:  
 
___________________________________________________  
 
 
 
 
___     I do not grant permission for A Child’s First Steps Preschool to use photos of 
my Child/Children on the Web site. 
 
Child/Children’s Name: _________________________________Class_____________ 
 
Dieringer______________  Lakeland_____________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Name:  
 
_____________________________________________________ 
 
Date: ________________  


